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Highly Enriched Uranium has been produced at considerable public expense.  If

"down blending" to Low Enriched Uranium is to be effected, I hope that such down

blending is to 19% (thus still meeting the category of Low Enriched Uranium).

My hope is based upon (1) a basic aversion to destroying value; (2) an interest in not

disrupting existing industry (enrichment of natural uranium to levels currently used

to fuel American light water reactors); and (3) the potential benefit of an established

(on-hand) supply of 19% LEU for the development of improved reactor designs.

Thank you for considering my thoughts on this matter.

Richard Armknecht

Lindon, Utah

mailto:rick.armknecht@gmail.com
mailto:RFI-UraniumTransfers@Hq.Doe.Gov
mailto:rick.armknecht@gmail.com

